
 

MEMORANDUM 20-184 
 

To:  Rob Dumouchel, City Manager 

From:  Carey Meyer, City Engineer 

Thru:  Jan Keiser, Public Works Director  

Date:  October 23, 2020 

Subject: Award of Seawall Maintenance Contract 
Top of Wall Erosion Repair 
 

 

On October 23, 2020, through the Fax Back Quote procedures contained within the Homer 
Procurement Manual, quotes were received to repair erosion damage on behind the seawall. This 
work needs to be completed prior to the placement of armor rock in front of the wall. Request for 
quotes was sent to two local contractors with experience providing and placing shot rock in the 
project area (Dibble Creek Rock, Ltd. and East Road Services, Inc.). 
 

Both returned quotes.  The results were evaluated and are as follows: 
 

             Contractor  Work  City Provided  Total Project 
    Location Quote  Materials        Cost 
 

Dibble Creek Rock  Anchor Point $100,000         $0       $100,000 
East Road Services  Homer  $  45,336         $45,937   $  91,273 

      
Engineer’s Estimate         $  90,000  

 
 

Public Works recommends awarding to the low bidder (reflecting the lowest total project cost). The 
City’s local bidder’s preference does apply to the award of this contract, low bidder is local. 
 

Recommendation: 
 

City Council pass a resolution awarding the maintenance contract for Seawall erosion repair and 
maintenance project in the amount of $44,736 to East Road Services, Inc. of Homer, Alaska and 
authorizing the City Manager to execute all appropriate documents necessary to complete this 
project.  
 

Fiscal Note –  (18%) 156-0369-5261 ($8,052.48) 
(82%) 808-0375-5261 ($36,683.52) 


